
At West Valley School we are striving to provide compliant website and app content for our 
community. Good faith efforts will be made to publish (or furnish when necessary) documents 
and content that all users can consume. Please contact our school office at 406-755-7239 with 
any concerns or issues with our content. We will address these concerns ASAP. 


